
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Thank Pro-Life Banquet and Conference - The Nebraska 

Catholic Bishops invite you to join pro-life leaders across 

the state for the annual Bishops' Pro-Life Banquet and 

Conference: "Abound in Hope," this September 20-21. The 

Banquet on Friday, September 20 will feature keynote 

speaker Greg Schleppenbach, former executive director of 

the Nebraska Catholic Conference and current associate 

director for the Pro-Life Secretariat at the USCCB, who will 

help us celebrate 50 years of work on behalf of life by the 

Nebraska Catholic Conference and look ahead to the hard 

work still to come. The Conference on Saturday, September 

21 will feature many "reasons for hope": in health care, 

community life, ecumenical partnerships, and pro-life 

political advocacy. Visit https://necatholic.org/ or call 

402.477.7517 for more information and to register. 

 

Healing Hearts Support Sessions for those who have 

suffered the loss of a loved one are being offered to assist 

Catholics in the grief process.  The sessions will be held on 

six weekly Tuesday evenings beginning September 24, 

2019, 7:00-9:00 p.m., at John XXIII Diocesan Center, 37th 

& Sheridan Blvd.  Suggested Donation: $25 (for materials) 

To register, please call 402-473-0620. 

 
 

MOTHER/DAUGHTER PROGRAM “Fearfully and 

Wonderfully Made” for girls age 9-13 and their mothers will 

be held Saturday, October 26th, 2019 from 9 a.m. to noon 

at John XXIII Diocesan Center.  This program is designed to 

educate girls on growing up and becoming a woman. Pre-

registration is required. Cost is $20 per mother/daughter or 

$30 per family.  To register, 

visit https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/mother-daughter-

program  Questions, please call Jen Davis at 402-261-6375 

or email jmdavis17@gmail.com  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The Benedict XVI Diocesan School of Catechesis is for 

Catholics wanting to strengthen their intellectual and 

spiritual formation to empower their evangelical mission in 

the world. It covers the Creed, the Sacraments, 

the Commandments, and Prayer (Year I) as well 

as Salvation History, Church History, Faith and Reason, 

and Spirituality (Year II).  The time commitment is one 

Saturday a month from September to April for two years. 

The cost is $100 per semester, however, those who teach 

CCD, God-teen/CYO, or in Catholic schools would receive 

a 25% discount.  For more information go 

to www.lincolndiocese.org/bxvi or call 402-473-0631. 

 
FATHER/SON PROGRAM “In His Image” for boys age 10-14 and 
their father will be held Sunday, September 22, 2019 from 1:30-
4:30 p.m. at John XXIII Diocesan Center.  This program is designed 
to educate boys on growing up and becoming a man. Pre-
registration is required. Cost is $20 per father/son or $30 per 
family.  To register, visit https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/father-
son-program 
Questions, please call the NFP Offices 402-473-0630 or email 
naturalfamilyplanning@cdolinc.net 

 

 

 

CCD News 

Next CCD Class: 
Wednesday, Sept. 18th 

 
Next CYO Class: Sept. 15th 

 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 

 
24th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
September 15, 2019 

 
100 W Pine Street 

Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 
Parish Mailing Address: 

P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 
Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 

Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 
e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 
Office Hours Mon. – Thurs. 8:15-11 am 

 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

CONFESSIONS:  2nd Wed. of Month, Oct. 9th 4:45-5:15 pm 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 

 
Sunday, September 22nd       11:00am Pro Populo 
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STEWARDSHIP: (9/08/2019) 
                

Adult:                 $765.00     Weekly Budget:                  $607.77 

Plate:                     $0.00     YTD Budget:                     $6077.70 
Children        $0.00     YTD Actual:                      $4370.93 
Maintenance:          $25.00     YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)($1,706.77) 
Totus Tuus            $300.00 
Hall Rental             $50.00 
 
TOTAL:              $1140.00  
 

    

Thank you for your donations! 
 

 
 
 

CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for someone 
you love, living or deceased.  There is no greater 
gift!  Envelopes can be found on the back table for 
your request.  The customary offering for a Mass in 

the Diocese of Lincoln is $10, however, Fr. Sughroue will 
gladly offer Mass without an offering. 

 
 

 
ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 

Prayer Chain-Sacred Heart maintains an active 

prayer chain.  If you have a prayer request or  

would like to become a part of the prayer chain 

through email or phone, please contact Mikayla 

Hurt at 402-705-3521 or 

altarsocietysacredheart@gmail.com 

 

*Next Altar Society Meeting will be on 

November 13, 2019.  Mark your calendars!* 

 

 The Altar Society is looking for a new 
president.  Please prayerfully consider 
taking on this position.  Contact 
Mikayla Hurt or call the office if 
interested.   
 

 The Church Hall may be missing a 
roaster.  If you know of its 
whereabouts, please contact Mikayla 
Hurt. 
 

 We are in need of a volunteer to take 
over flower arrangements in the 
church.  Please Contact Mikayla Hurt if 
you would be willing to help out! 

 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
St. Joseph Gift & Thrift Store is accepting 

applications for a thrift store associate who 
is responsible, can multi-task and has good 
customer service skills.  The right candidate 

has some cash handling experience.  
Sorting, pricing, and displaying merchandise 
experience is a plus.  Must be able to assist 
manager with some opening, closing, and 
other duties.  Schedule is 20 hours a week 

with occasional Saturdays, and some 
flexibility may be possible.  Benefits include 
paid time off and sick leave.  Please stop at 
the store at 325 W. 2nd in Hastings to pick up 

an application. 
 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House in 

Waverly announces its new schedule of 2019-

2020 retreats. Please save the brochure insert in 

this week's Southern Nebraska Register to see 

the full schedule of upcoming retreats and 

themes, or visit www.goodcounselretreat.com. 
 
 

 
 

Red Cross Blood Drive 

September 20 Red Cross blood drive  

sponsored by St Ann's Knights of Columbus  

in the St. Ann’s Parish Hall. 

Sign up available on line or contact Jody LaBrie at 

308-380-8162 or 402-845-2749 
 

 

 

 

Ministry Assignments 

Sunday,  September 15th  
Reader Matt/Mikayla Hurt 
Servers Liam Parker/Kylan Parker 

Offertory Robert & Lisa Schuster & Family 

 
Sunday, September 22nd  

Reader Shawn Gallagher 
Servers Dalton Smith/Blake Kimle 

Offertory Paul & Lisa Smith & Family 
 

            BULLETIN DEADLINE  
Bulletin announcements are due on Tuesday. 
All announcements must be in writing.  Please 

drop off at the parish office/e-mail them to 
stanns@cdolinc.net. 
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